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Amy Bak submitted her application to be interviewed for the Beautification Commission 
on June 13th. 

Colleen Crossey interviewed for the Planning Commission on June 4th. After speaking with 
Ms. Crossey, she has indicated that she would like to be considered for the Beautification 
Commission instead. 


